
As Luther went about the work of the Reformation, 
God raised up faithful men and women to help provide for him. 

One such man was Frederick the Wise, elector of Saxony. 
Frederick was instrumental in protecting Lutherfrom the murderous desires
of the pope, as well as caring for Luther’s temporal well-being in other ways.

Our district has established the Frederick the Wise Fund 
to care for pastoral ministry in the Wyoming District

 by assisting pastors and their families with short-term needs.
While we are blessed to not have to hide pastors 

in castles as Elector Frederick did to Luther, 
there are still plenty of challenges that confront pastors and their families,

such as unexpected repairs or emergency medical bills.

The Frederick the Wise Fund is a way for the individual members 
and pastors of our district to care for one another. 

If we all set aside a small amount each week, 
this would add up to a considerable amount.

And of course, any gift is most welcome!

For more information, such as the Fund’s guidelines and application, please
visit the district website (www.wylcms.org). 

Or, contact me, Rev. Patrick Baldwin, directly. 

On behalf of the pastors of the Wyoming District and their families, 
I hope you will consider joining the long line 

of faithful men and women, including Frederick the Wise,
 whom our Lord Jesus Christ has used to support 

the preaching of the pure Gospel.

Rev. Patrick Baldwin
Pastor, Christ Lutheran Church, Rawlins

Chairman, Commission for Mission Services
patmbaldwin@gmail.com

(307) 324-4168 (church office)

http://www.wylcms.org/


 



Frederick the Wise Fund 

Application 

 

Name:         Phone: 

 

Congregation(s) Served:      Email: 

 

I am applying for:  ___ myself ____ a brother pastor 

 

1) Please briefly describe the need and the desired assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 

2) Who has been made aware of this need? 

 

 

 

 

 

3) Have efforts been made previously to alleviate this need?  If so, what was done, and did it help? 

 

 

 

 

 

4) Is there any other information you believe would be helpful for the Fund to know in making its 

decision on your application? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upon completion, please email this form to the CMS Chairman, Rev. Patrick Baldwin, at 

patmbaldwin@gmail.com. 

 

*This application will be shared with the Chairman of the Commission on Mission Services, the 

Chairman-elect, and the District President. 
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